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16th December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Cherry, Holly and Hawthorn Class for kicking off the Christmas magic. Simply wonderful                   

performances!  

 

 

 

 

We are drawing the raffle on Wednesday next week so please 

bring back any brought tickets by Tuesday 17th December.  

We have around £700 worth of tickets out in the ether that we 

would love to sell. We are raising money to buy ipads—we    

currently have enough for three but our target is four. Thank 

you.  

Happy weekend everyone!  

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Key Dates  

Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th—Drop off donations for the Christmas Bazaar 

Wednesday 18th – Christmas Jumper day 

Wednesday 18th – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 19th – Year 5 swimming – Year 6 Top up swimming 

Thursday 19th – PTFA Christmas Bazaar 

Friday 20th – Christmas Carol service at Wingham Church (KS2 parents welcome) 

END OF TERM 2.15PM 

Monday 6th January 2025—Start of Term 3—8.40am 

 


